
 Construction Bulletin 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 

 

May 29, 2023 

DOWNTOWN HILLSBURGH DETOUR 
Erin Linear Works - Contract: 2022-04W 

During the installation of the sanitary gravity sewer and watermain along Trafalgar Road in Hillsburgh, there will 
be delays for local traffic passing through the active construction zone as it moves through the larger construction 
area. These delays are expected to significantly increase to accommodate the installation of numerous service 
connections that cross the road. To avoid extended delays, local traffic looking to get to and from 
downtown Hillsburgh are strongly advised to follow the detour route shown below. Roadside signage will 
be in place within the next week. 

 

The Town will post weekly updates to inform residents about the extent of the active construction zone and the 
affected area. The Town and Contractor will make every effort to minimize impacts to the community. Local 
businesses will remain open and accessible throughout the construction period. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we work to improve the infrastructure in Hillsburgh. For any 
questions or concerns, please reach out to us via the following means: 

digerin@erin.ca 519-855-4407 ext. 262 www.erin.ca 


